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(Norfolk, VA)    Lionel's CEO, Jerry Calabrese, has accepted an invitation to meet with 

members of the Lionel  Collectors Club of America (LCCA) on Friday, July 27, at 4 p.m. for an 

informal and lively question and answer session during the club’s 42nd annual convention. 

Jerry is willing to answer and discuss any topic related to Lionel and the toy train hobby. No 

subject will be off limits for legitimate questions. 

 

The LCCA convention will be held during the week of July 23-28 at the Marriott Waterside 

Hotel in Norfolk, VA. LCCA members that cannot attend but have a question for Jerry may 

submit their question in advance to the “Ask the Expert” section of the club’s website: 

www.lionelcollectors.org. Members should specify that their questions are for Jerry Calabrese.  

 

LCCA President, Dennis DeVito, said, “We believe this session will be a great opportunity for 

our members to pose questions to and hear answers from Jerry, a renowned leader in the toy 

train industry. We expect this session to be informative and entertaining.” 

 

Participation in this and other special events is one of the many benefits of membership in the 

Lionel Collectors Club of America, the best toy train club on the planet! 
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